## Jessica Holtham

From:

Jessica Holtham [housing@chilmarkma.gov]

Sent:

Thursday, November 01, 2018 9:43 AM

To:

'Marina Lent'

Cc:

'Jennifer Christy'; 'Jim Feiner'

Subject:

Proposed Homesite Housing bylaw amendment less than 1 acre

Attachments:

Proposed Homesite housing 6.9 bylaw amendment less than 1 acre.pdf

Hi Marina,

As you are aware the Housing Committee has been discussing proposing a zoning bylaw amendment for Homesite housing that would allow development of a Homesite on a parcel less than 1 acre.

Would you please bring the attached Draft Proposed Homesite bylaw amendment to your next Board of Health meeting for feedback.

Thank you,

Jessie

Jessie A. Holtham

Administrative Assistant Town of Chilmark Housing Committee (508) 645 - 2118 ext. 2149 www.chilmarkma.gov housing@chilmarkma.gov

The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are public records. Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected.

providing they can meet BoH regs currently in effect we are supportive of the minimal proposed change to the by law.

Kahi Chair, Chilmark BOH 11/7/2018